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Gist of the Second Meeting of 

Curriculum Development Council Committee on Gifted Education (2013/14) 

 

Date: 18 February 2014 (Tuesday) 

Time: 9:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

Venue: Rm E304, 3/F, East Block, EDB Kowloon Tong Education Services Centre 

 

Notes: 

1. To welcome co-opted members 

 The Vice-Chairperson welcomed and introduced Principal Chow Wai-chun and Dr Yeung 

Chung-him to join the committee as co-opted members. 

  

2 To confirm the minutes of last meeting and matters arising 

 The minutes of the last meeting were confirmed without any amendments and there was no 

matter arising.  

3 To discuss about developing a self-auditing tool for schools to self-evaluate their 

development of school-based gifted education   

 The Vice-Chairperson introduced the background for initiating the self-auditing tool (exact name 

to be confirmed) which served the purpose of school development instead of quality assurance 

inspection. Views had been sought from CDCC (GE) members on the name of the tool, 

positioning of the tool, concerns of schools, format and mechanism of recognition of schools' 

achievement, and means to support schools to achieve a higher standard.  

  

4 To update members on the latest provision by the GE Section of EDB and the services by 

the Hong Kong Academy for Gifted Education 

 (i) Members were informed of the service provision by the GE section.   

 

(ii) AD (TPD&PS) of the HKAGE was on sick leave.  A paper providing information on the 

latest development of the HKAGE had been sent to all members before the meeting.  

  

5. Any other business 

 (i)  The School-based Gifted Education Interflow and Exhibition 

The GE section reported that the School-based Gifted Education Interflow and Exhibition had 

been held on 30.11.2013.  A total of 32 schools including both primary and secondary schools 

had taken part in the event either in the form of holding exhibition booth or conducting lesson 

demonstration.  The event attracted over 400 participants and positive responses were received. 

  

 The meeting adjourned at 12:30 p.m. 

 


